
Flu Shot Vaccination Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As the flu season approaches, we want to remind you 

about the importance of getting your flu shot to protect yourself and those around you. 

Please schedule your flu vaccination at your earliest convenience. You can visit our clinic or 

contact us at [Clinic Phone Number] to book an appointment. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health and safety. We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


